

The Sentry

A Newsletter of First Baptist Church

202 Summit Drive Sanford, North Carolina 27330 www.fbcsanford.org Church Office (919) 774-4220 Family Life Center (919) 776-6137 Weekday Education Center (919) 774-3006

Sunday morning 11:00 am services are broadcast on WWGP 1050 am/95.1 fm and YouTube.

January 19, 2022 No. 2

Youth Mission Project.....

As we continue our Youth's Mission Project, we hope you will help us with the items needed which are listed below. The 3 black bins are still located at the Church Office entrance, outside the Fellowship Hall and the Family Life Center. Items needed for the shelter:



First aid items, lightbulbs Items needed for outreach: warm hats and

gloves



FBC'S Our MISSION GOAL FOR INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS IS SET FOR \$32K. To date we have collected \$19,446.00!

High School Acteens seek help to mail packages

We hope you will consider making a donation to help the Acteens cover the costs of mailing Sweetheart boxes to our FBC College age girls. If you or your Sunday School Class feel led to make a monetary donation to help with the postage for our sweetheart boxes, please bring your donations to the church office, or give them to Beth Adcock. We will be sending a box to

Anna Beth for her and her to encourage them during will pack the boxes on mailing them on February enough for helping us



MISSION team mates their time in Thailand. We February 1 and will be 2nd! We can't thank you make our girls feel special.

Nursery Schedule

1-23-22

1-30-22

8:45 Service: Regina Edwards

8:45 Service:Kaitlyn Hockaday

11:00 Service: Colleen & Robbie Campbell 11:00 Service: Cindy & Hannah Davis

Mike's Musings



Triple L - A great big thank-you to team leader

Craig Autry and the other deacons that participated in taking the Lord's Supper to our homebound folks last Sunday! That was the largest group to receive it that I can remember. Such a blessing to call folks up and ask if they would like us to come and sense how much it means to each one to have someone visit. Our next outing will be around the first of April.

Music and Worship - These are exciting times for our Chancel Choir as we welcomed back three more singers this past Wednesday. But even in our spread out arrangement in the loft there is plenty of room for more! Won't be long before we will begin work on our spring program.

Our Children's Choirs are also back to work, though we had to miss this past Sunday. We look forward to hearing from each of them at some point in the spring.

AT A GLANCE

January 9, 2022

Weekly Budget Requirement	\$	20,192.00
Weekly Budget Received		12,054.31
Building/Capital Improvement		250.00
Other		1.156.00
TOTAL	\$	13,460.31
	т.	,

Happening Weekly

Sunday

8:45am: Worship Service-Chapel

9:45am: Sunday School

11:00am: Worship Service-Sanctuary

5:00pm: Praise Team Practice 5:15pm: Children's Mission Org. 6:00pm: SOS, Children's Choirs &

Youth Bible Study

Tuesday

9:30pm: Prayer Ministry in the Library

Wednesday

11:00am: Prayer & Bible Study 6:00pm: Brass Quartet Practice 6:45pm: Chancel Choir Practice

7:15pm: Middle School Acteens FH

Thursday

9:00am: Yoga Praise - FLC 10:30am: Line Dancing w/Patty

5:30pm: Girl Scouts

Friday

10:00am: Line Dancing w/Shirley



Preschool registration will open on January 24th for church members and existing students. Public registration will open on February 1st. Please contact the preschool office for more information.

fbwecpreschool@gmail.com or 919-774-3006

Worship at First Baptist

January 23

8:45 & 11:00 Service

Sermon Title: "The Upward Call"

Dr. Sam Roach

Scripture: Philipians 3:12-4:1

Music: 8:45 & 11:00 "Mountain of God" by Third Day

Eric Vernon, Jim Powers, Mike Stec January 30

8:45 & 11:00 Service

Sermon Title: "The Ministry of Encouragement"

Dr. Sam Roach

Scripture: Acts11:19-30

Music: 8:45 & 11:00 "You Raise Me Up" arr. Tom Fettke Rupert Ainsley, Solo

"Savior, Like. Shepherd Lead Us" arr Fred Bock **Chancel Choir**

To our FBC Family...

Your kind expression of sympathy is gratefully acknowledged and deeply appreciated.

"Thank you to the church for the beautiful flowers. The phone calls, cards and food were so appreciated. At this time of great sadness I could feel your love".

> Fondly, Janice Dossenbach

To our FBC Family...

We are so appreciative of all the many acts of kindness shown to us during Glenn's recent accident and surgery. The prayers, phone calls, texts, food and visits meant so much. We love you all!

> With much love, Glenn and Diana Jones



Please remember these key Upward Dates with your support and prayers.



UPWARD CONCESSION Skittles **DONATIONS**



Thanks so much to those who have already contributed. We still need items listed below.



- INDIVIDUAL BAGS OF CHIPS
- FULL PACKAGES OF Gum
- SKITTLES

Please bring all donations to the church office. Thank you!

- ⇒ Games: January 8-February 26
- ⇒ Upward Sunday, 11 am Service
- ⇒ Upward's Season Celebration in the FBC Gym: March 7 @ 6:30pm

"If you will take a minute and "like" First Baptist on Facebook, when we go live with any Upward Games or updates, you will be notified!"



Jonathan's Corner

Snow? Ice? Rain? Or just slush! We waited patiently to see some snow, but all we got was ice and slush. Maybe it will actually snow sometime this winter. Did you know that each snowflake is different? Each time God makes it snow, no two snowflakes are created exactly the same.

Just like snowflakes, when God created us, He made each one of us different and special. Some of us are tall, some are short. Some of us have dark colored hair, some of us have lighter colored hair. God has given us all different spiritual gifts and talents that are all as individual as a snowflake. God has blessed us all with different spiritual gifts. Be excited as you can share your spiritual gifts and talents with our FBC family and community.

Key verse: 1 Corinthians 12:4-11